
Jemez y Sangre Water Planning Council Draft Meeting Notes 
November 8, 2004 

 
 
Attendees: Steve Wust, Bob Vocke, Paul Paryski, Alan Jager, Sigmond Silber, Walt 
Chapman, John Brown, Don Dayton, Conci Bokum, Edith Pierpont, Bill LeMay, Adam 
Rankin, and Charlie Nylander attended the JyS Water Planning Council monthly 
meeting. 
 
The next JyS monthly meeting will be December 13, 2004 in Santa Fe at the SFAHBA 
offices (1409 Luisa, Suite A in Santa Fe  
[1:30-4:00]).  
 
The Water Planning Council elected Conci Bokum and Paul Paryski to serve as co-vice 
chairs. 
 
The Council continued its review of consensus-based action/project priorities (see revised 
Working Draft of JyS Water Planning Council Recommended Actions). The Council will 
set its priorities for the coming year at its December 13th meeting. 
 
The Council discussed the possibility of host a workshop on watershed landscape 
management (see revised Workshop Title: Landscape Management for Increasing Water 
Supplies [or for Water Resources] (LMIWS) and there was general consensus that the 
Council will pursue hosting the workshop. 
 
 


